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7 St Joseph's Street, SW8 4EN           0207 622 5460          admin@st-marys-pri.wandsworth.sch.uk 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
We were so thrilled to see a number of our pupils participating in ‘park run’ at Battersea Park 
last Sunday! Coach Ashley and other staff members were there to cheer the children along. Well 
done all who took part  and remember you can register and go along any week and enjoy some 
exercise together in your local community, with friends and family. We’ll 
see you there again another Sunday! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We were proud to take part in a volunteering event last week at the Katherine Low Settlement. 
Along with our friends at TimeGivers and Up, we visited the community centre and spent the 
morning painting pots with local elderly people.  It was a heart-warming way to spend the 
morning and our pupil volunteers were friendly, warm and engaging-well done all who took 
part. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed and 

sowed it in his field. Indeed the seed is small-

er than all other seeds but when it is grown, it 

is greater than the herbs, and becomes a 

tree, so that the birds of the air come and 

lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

Parents consultations 
 

Parents consultations will take 

place on Thursday 28th  

November from 1:15pm. 

 

School will close at 1pm. 



Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is FAITHFULLNESS 

 

“Let us give thanks for all the blessings which God has bestowed on us, especially for his        

patience and for his faithfulness” 

Date Class 

20th Nov 1 

Class assemblies will start at 9am in the school hall. Please come to the office for a  9am start! 

Birthday Invites 

 
Please could we ask that you do not ask school to hand out birthday party invites, unless there is one 

for each child, as this can understandably cause upset. Thank you for your support with this.  

If your child would like to enter this competition, please see Molly in the office for an entry 



Important Dates 

Monday 18th November Year 6 to Lavender Hill Magistrates Court  

Wednesday 20th November - Friday 22nd No-

vember 

Year 6 to Sayers Croft 

Wednesday 20th November Year 1 class assembly at 9am  

Friday 22nd November Year 6 to The Old Vic for ‘A Christmas Carol’ 

Tuesday 26th November Year 4 to Ice Skating at Battersea Power Sta-

tion 

Wednesday 27th November Year 4 Winter Sounds Concert Rehearsal at 

Burntwood School 

Thursday 28th November Flu Jabs 

Thursday 28th November Parents Consultations from 1:15pm 

School will close early 

Friday 29th November Y5 and Y6 Rugby Tournament at Rosslyn Park 

Monday 2nd December Dress the Tree day! 

Wednesday 4th December Y3 to Natural History Museum 

Thursday 5th December Reception to Battersea Arts Centre 

Thursday 5th December Year 4 Maths Family Learning  

Tuesday 10th December Year 4 Winter Sounds Concert at Fairfield Halls  

Wednesday 11th December Year 3 and Year 5 to Battersea Arts Centre 

Wednesday 11th December EYFA Nativity at 2pm 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Lunch 

Monday 16th December  Year 1—Year 6 Christmas Carol Concert from 

3:30pm outside the main entrance  

Tuesday 17th December  KS2 Advent Service  at 2pm 

Wednesday 18th December KS1 Nativity at 2pm 



Maths Challenge! 
 

Well done to Orion (y1) and Travis (y3) for their great answers to 

the last challenge.   
KS1 Challenge: 

KS2 Challenge: 





 









 

November 2024 
 
November is a month of special feasts starting with the Solemnity of All 
Saints and Feast of All Souls and ending with the Solemnity of Christ the 
King which marks the end of the liturgical year. 
 
Our November resources invite children to explore what is most im-
portant. The Gospels encourage us to prioritise God over all things and 
love our neighbour. Jesus explains that true generosity of heart means 
giving with the confidence to trust that God will provide us with all that 
we need and He is always there ready to help and guide us. 
 
This newsletter shares some of the content children will experience in 
school throughout November and suggests ways for you to engage with 
them about it. We hope it is a useful resource for your family prayer 
time.  

 
 

To read the November 2024 newsletter please click this link here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-

newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

